
March 7, 2024 

To: The City of Las Vegas, NV 

Re: Justification letter 

I am writing this letter of justification to request approval for a zero setback variance for our patio cover 

and two sheds at my home, 1909 Cedarview Circle Las Vegas, NV 89146. My reason for having this built 

is to avoid sun exposure and for leisure time activities. I would greatly appreciate your consideration. 

Sincere 

Rene Gomez 

(725) 221-1906 
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